[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
image1.png
Southern Oregon University
Oceupational Safety Advisory Committee (OSAC)
Minutes

‘soumuemy Meeting Date & Time: April 17,2012, 10:00 am
oy Chaired by: Keith Beed

Members in Attendance:
Keith Beed Tom Bicber Pam Curl
Emmy Graham Belinda Melendez

No old business or previous meeting minutes (o review because March meeting did not meet duc
to low attendance.

Changes to minutes:

[ None

Other Motions, Action Items, or Notes of Interest:

Incidents from 1/24/12 - 3/28/12
1-24-12 Employee slipped and fell while walking. No action taken. Nonrecordable.
2-13-12 Employee experienced a strain from shoveling snow. No action taken. Nonrecordable
2-20-12 Employee was drilling a hole when the drill bit grabbed and jabbed the left wrist. On- site first
aid only. Nonrecordable
2-21-12 Employee was reaching across a piece of sheet metal for a tool and reccived a minor cut from
ajagged edge. On-site firstaid. Non recordable.
3-6-12 Employee was using a utility knife when it slipped and cut the left index finger. Off-site
treatment required, stitches. Recordable
3-13-12 Employce slipped on ice and fell on buttocks. Was moving heavy object and failed to wait for
assistance. No treatment. Not recordable.
3-28-12 Employee in the physical plant was grinding using safety glasses when a piece of grit got
under the glasses and into the eye. Onsite First Aid. Nonrecordable.

Tom explained the difference between Nonrecordable: First aid is given, no visit to physician or
medical facility and Recordable: any type of treatment beyond first aid, must be reported to OSHA.
Both types may still be workman’s compensation cases.

New Business
Tom reported on the electronic version of Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS). Currently at SOU all
MSDS sheets are hard copies only stored in each department. Tom has been working on a project that
creates an electronic version of all the data sheets used at SOU. This will be available soon and he’s
‘hoping it will be available campus-wide. He has started with the Science Department and will be
visiting each department to obtain their MSDS. After the system s in place, Tom will send
instructions and offer training. Staff will send updates to Tom for each department’s MSDS as they
come in. This process is saving a significant amount of money and paper and is a way for information
on dealing with hazardous material to be casily accessible by many people.

-Next meeting to be held on May 15"at 10:00am, Lib 216.
Mezting adjourned at: 10:50am





